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School Newsletter
Term 2 Week 3 2024

Kia ora Koutou
Welcome to Week 3. Thank you to our whānau who were able to make the Parent Evening last
Wednesday. We hope that you learnt a lot about Maths and Literacy at Southbrook and then
about Navigating the Journey. Thank you to our staff for their mahi in making the evening
successful.

Last Thursday, we hosted our Maths cluster. This meant that our facilitator from The Learner First
and 13 teachers met to learn about Maths and also to watch demonstration lessons in our
Learning Spaces.
Our tamariki enjoyed the maths challenges.

This week is Bully Free Week. At Southbrook we talk about KINDNESS being our superpower.
Our Student Council have been visiting Learning Spaces and speaking with the tamariki about
spreading kindness .
On Friday we have our ‘Pink Shirt Day’. We challenge our tamariki to wear a pink shirt OR
anything pink and spread kindness and give as many compliments to others as possible.
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PB4L Celebrations
Our PB4L focus this term is ‘Understanding How Our Brain Works’ to make good decisions

Our PB4L focus this week is ‘I am responsible for the decisions I make’
This will look like -
● Understand how I make choices
● I can hit pause when I need time to make a choice

At Learning Celebrations last Friday we celebrated tamariki who know what ‘Decision Making’
looks like -

● Ashley
● Jack
● Brayden

Celebrating Southbrook Superstars…
Kete Kids…
Tamariki who have been consistently adding to their Three Kete

Aria, you are such a cheerful and happy person to have in our Learning
Space. We appreciate your kind ways and how you happily include others in
your play. You are trying really hard to focus on your learning and this is
seeing your Kete grow. Thank you for the joy and smiles you bring to Teoteo.

Travis, you are such an amazing role model to others in Ngā Manu Nui. Y9u
show kindness and respect to others and you are always the first one to offer
your help. During learning groups, you are focused and want to do your very
best. Thank you for being you!



Noah, you are such a positive role model to those around you. We love the
respect you show to your peers and to kaiako and how you are always ready
for learning. During working time, you are focused, take risks and make
awesome contributions to our class discussions. You are a star Noah!

Ted, you are a breath of fresh air with your cool, calm and collected manner.
You are so genuine in your interactions and always strive to find the positive
in every situation. Your caring and intuitive manner are real strengths that we
appreciate. Thank you for being such a positive influence within the Te Awa
team. You are amazing!

Eli, you are an enthusiastic, fun-loving, and entertaining young man. We love
the way you are persistent with your learning and you try your best to
succeed. You take on feedback beautifully and use this to progress your
learning. You fully participate and involve yourself in all activities. We are so
proud of you and all that you bring to the Aoraki Learning Space.

Spotlight on Teoteo Learning Space
In Teoteo they have been learning how to sort data, create tally charts and picture graphs. They have been
researching lots of things in Teoteo including what their favourite milkshake flavour is and what they love
to do in play based learning.
Here they are sorting data cards about cats to answer our question: What is the most common cat colour?

Reminders…
● Te Awa swimming this week.
● Year 5-8 Winter Sports on Friday afternoon.
● A reminder that school is closed on Friday 31 May due to Staff Only Day.

Our amazing Head Students are organising a Pancake Breakfast fundraiser for next Thursday
23rd. They are fundraising for Radio Lollipop and our Enviro group. Order forms out today.😊🥞

Ngā mihi nui
Julie



Southbrook Superstars…
Year 5-8 Cross country
Very proud of everyone who gave it their very best yesterday. Be proud of yourselves.

Winter Sport last Friday
Thank you to our Year 5-8 tamariki who tried their very best at Winter Sport last Friday.
Celebrating our Year 7 / 8 rugby team who gave it their best!

Week 2 Milo Superstars

Other Notices…
Our next Jubilee meeting will be held on Monday 20th May.
7pm in the School Staffroom. Everyone is welcome.

Safety on the roads
Please be very aware of children on the footpath. Today a child nearly got hit when a car swung into a
driveway to turn around. Please slow down and watch for children walking on footpaths.

School Uniform
Southbrook School uniform is available through: southbrookschool@impakt.co.nz
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